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Additional Information:

Date: March 1, 2, and 3, 2023 (Wed. —Friday)

Time: 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Location: 89th Ave SE, between SE 43rd & SE 44th St
Project: Booster Chlorination System

Our contractor is scheduled to work on City’s water
mains on 89th Ave SE on March 1st thru the 3rd. No
water services or fire hydrants are expected to be af-
fected. However due to the size of the trench
excavation, 89th Ave SE between SE 43rd and 44th
Street will be temporarily closed for through traffic
during the day on March 1st thru the 3rd,
(Wednesday—Friday).

Traffic control will be provided by the contractor.
For more information please visit the City website:
www.mercerisland.gov/water21-28

Contact:

CIP Inspector, Stu George
(206) 771-4789 or email at:
stu.george@mercerisland.gov

Capital Division Manager, Clint Morris
(206) 999-8041 or email at:
clint.morris@mercerisland.gov

This information can be made available on request to accommodate people
with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
Esta informacidn puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas
con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccion.
3Ta uHOpMaLMa MosKeT BbiTb NpeaocTaBaeHa No 3anpocy ANA pasmeLleHus ntoaen ¢
OrpaHUYeHHbIMIU BO3MOMXKHOCTAMM, 3 TaKXKe TeX, KOMY TPebyeTca NOMOLLb NePEBOAUMKA.
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